
MINUTES 

Government & Public Sector Lawyers Section 

Thursday, March 1, 2018 • Noon • ISB Law Center, 525 West Jefferson, Boise 

I. Call to Order, Introductions 

Chairperson Emily MacMaster called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m.   

II. Minutes of January 4, 2018 and February 1, 2018 Meetings 

Consideration of the minutes of the January 4, 2018 meeting was deferred to the April meeting. 

Charles Wadams moved that the minutes of the February 1, 2018 meeting be adopted.  Jane Hochberg 
seconded the motion.  Vote in favor of the motion was unanimous. 

III. Financial Report 

Secretary/Treasurer Greg LeDonne presented a financial report on the Section’s Income Statement and 
Balance Sheet as of January 31, 2018. 

IV.  Attorneys for Civic Education (ACE) Update 

No representative of ACE was present and the update was tabled until the April meeting. 

V.  New Business 

Chairperson MacMaster solicited nominations for the open at-large member position on the Section 
council.  Charles Wadams nominated Adam Dingeldein to fill the position.  No other nominations were 
made.  Charles Wadams moved to approve Adam Dingeldein as the new at-large member on the Section 
council.  Greg LeDonne seconded the motion. Vote in favor of the motion was unanimous. 

Chairperson MacMaster solicited Section members to submit articles for the October 2018 issue of The 
Advocate sponsored by the Section. 

Chairperson MacMaster provided an update on possible topics for the Section’s fall CLE and encouraged 
members to contact her with any other ideas for the CLE. 

Chairperson MacMaster also informed Section members of the planning for a Section social event to be 
held in late spring or potentially early summer. 

VII. CLE  

Jane Hochberg, of the Idaho Office of the Attorney General, presented a thirty-minute CLE, entitled 
“Consumer Protection:  Free Resources for You and Your Clients, and an Overview of the Top Scams.”   

 



VIII. Adjourn 

Jane Hochberg moved to adjourn the meeting.  Charles Wadams seconded the motion.  Vote in favor of 
the motion was unanimous. 

 


